
To whom it may concern, 

 

Thank you for your time in reviewing this proposal.  

This application relates to, Planning Application: DC/19/03339 - Conversion/replacement of 

agricultural buildings to form 5no. dwellings including alterations to existing vehicular accesses 

and erection of associated garages. 

A ‘Materials Addendum’ was passed as part of this granted planning application.  The materials 

Addendum has been attached to this application for your information.  

As part of the Materials Addendum, a choice of brickwork was passed. As such there is no specific 

‘Condition’ to be removed or varied, but we would like to request a small change to the Materials 

Addendum. We would like to propose a change to the brickwork. 

The Materials Addendum at present, details the use of ‘Ibstock Dorset Reds’ as shown in Figure 1.  

 

Figure 1, shows the Ibstock Dorset Red Brick 

 

We would like to propose a change of the Ibstock Dorset Red’s to Weingerberger Cholesbury Dark 

Red Multis, as shown in Figure 2 below.  

The Ibstock Dorset Red are a stock brick and very uniform. When used, in our view, they present 

quite a utilitarian appearance. The Cholesbury Dark Red Multis still have the same dark red palette 

of the Ibstock Dorset Red’s, but also have some slight variation in colour throughout a pack, bringing 

more interest aesthetically. Having reviewed the brickwork across the site and the surrounding 

buildings, we believe the Cholesbury to be more in keeping with the traditional brickwork of those 

structures and propose to use a white cement mortar for a more traditional, Suffolk barn-style 

appearance typical to the farm setting. 



 

Figure 2, shows the Weinerberger Cholesbury Dark Red Multis. 

 

If you need anymore information, please let me know. 

 

Regards, 

Naomi Hull 

Temple Property and Construction 

07809203865 

 

 

 


